
Dear Representative Ruffridge,  
 
As an Alaskan veterinarian (and graduate of Kenai Central High School!), I wanted to say thank you for 
your efforts to exempt veterinarians from the AK PDMP. Your action on our behalf is much appreciated 
and will hopefully be successful.  
 
Sincerely,  
Catherine (Katy) VerSteeg 
Eagle River, AK 
Sent from my iPad 
 


